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9th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may be aware from my previous message that some teaching unions 
have declared strike action, which will take place next week. 

I’m getting in touch to confirm that although school is closed for some 
classes - that class RN will be open as usual next week. Please send your 
child in as normal. 

As members do not need to inform the school about strike action, this 
information could change – but we fully intend the class to be open. If 
the situation changes, I will inform you as soon as possible.  

 
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mr J King  
Head Teacher  
 


